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Associate Appreciation Committee Meeting Minutes 
June 11, 2021 

Freedom Plaza Club Room 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 1 pm by Committee Chairperson 
Janet Blackshire. 
 
Members present: 
Janet Blackshire Chair, Kim Freeman, Kathy Mahoney, Diana Parrish, 
Treasurer and  
Judy Schmidt, Secretary. 
 
Excused absence:  Charlotte Fernandes, Maria Martucci, and Jeanne 
Nenarella, RAC Liaison. 
 
The roll call confirmed a Quorum. 
  
A motion was made and seconded to accept the revised agenda which 
was sent by e-mail on June 9, 2021. 
  
Chair’s Report:  

• Tri-Folds for AAC are displayed in the Atrium and at the Collection 
Tables.                   They will also be distributed to new residents. 

• AAC had a table at the Committee Fair on May 14th with Diana 
Parrish, Jeanne Nenarella and Judy Schmidt answering questions 
about the committee. 

• Messages to all residents were shared in the May 27th and June 3rd 
Weeklys. 

• Our end of May bank balance was shared with all residents in the 
June 3rd Weekly.  

• The RAC Rep website (RacRep.org) now displays our goal 
thermometer. 

• AAC was spotlighted at the RAC General Meeting on May 28th. 
• Our first collection table for 2021 was held on June 2nd with Diana 

Parrish, Judy Schmidt and Kathy Mahoney assisting residents with 
making their contributions to the fund. 

• Judy Schmidt and Kim Freeman were each assigned a new resident 
to visit.                 Both residents have been contacted. 

 
Secretary’s Report:   

The minutes of the May 7, 2021 meeting were approved by email on 

May 11, 2021 
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Treasurer’s Report:  
The treasurer’s report was given by Diana Parrish and the balance as of 
June 11, 2021  
was $38,310.   
 
Unfinished Business: Hopefully the Lock box for The Arbors will 
arrive on Monday, June 14th  
 
New Business:   

• Judy Schmidt nominated Pat Gillis to join the committee as our 
ninth member.           This was seconded by Kim Freeman and 
approved unanimously.   

• Chairperson Janet Blackshire will notify Pat and inform the other 
volunteers that they will be placed in the bank in case a vacancy 
occurs.  

• Diana Parrish, Judy Schmidt and Kathy Mahoney will staff the 
July 7th Collection Table. 
 

Chairperson Janet Blackshire adjourned the meeting at 2:05 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be Friday, July 9, 2021, at 1:00 pm in the Club 
Room. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Judy Schmidt, Secretary 


